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LVMWD Releases Annual Water Quality Report 
 
CALABASAS, CA  June 20, 2013 – Las Virgenes Municipal Water District 

(LVMWD) has released and mailed its annual Water Quality Report to homes and 

businesses in the District’s 122 square-mile service area.  The report is also 

available at www.LVMWD.com. The annual publication of test results reflects 

water quality analyses conducted during 2012. As in years past, the report shows 

that LVMWD customers are provided with very high quality drinking water.   

 

The publication of an annual Water Quality Report, also called a Consumer 

Confidence Report, is a state and federal requirement.  LVMWD General 

Manager David W. Pedersen said, “Assuring the safety and reliability of water for 

our customers is our most important mission. The potable water served to our 

customers is excellent. It is closely monitored, safe and healthy to consume. ”   

 

From its origins in the Sierras, LVMWD’s water travels hundreds of miles and is 

then filtered, treated and disinfected prior to delivery.  Metropolitan Water District 

of Southern California and LVMWD staff technicians perform ongoing tests to 

assure the safety and quality of drinking water, taking samples at numerous 

locations in the service area throughout the year and then performing detailed 

analysis. The published report reflects their findings.  

 

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District serves the cities of Agoura Hills, 

Calabasas, Hidden Hills, Westlake Village and adjacent unincorporated areas of 

Los Angeles county.  
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